To Whom It May Concern:

There have been numerous trucks that have been hauling material from an unregistered pit by Jake John
in Jackson County, Co. The county has also redone the road out there to have a better accessible road

entering and exiting the pit. You can get out there by driving 16 miles to Jackson county

road 7A to Lak

john and then follow JC Road 7A around the road to the south end of the lake and conti|nue until you see

two green gates. How is it right they are using the pit without it being registered and all
owners have to pay royalties and sales tax on the gravel?
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